
New student representative to the board of education named 
 
Shweta Shah, a senior at Ayala High School in Chino Hills, was sworn in June 11 as the new student 
representative to the Chino Valley Unified School District Board of Education. 
As student representative, she will provide reports on local schools and is allowed to cast preferential 
votes during board actions. Student representatives are alternated on the board from the leadership 
classes of high schools in the district. 
Shweta is currently the United Student Body (USB) President at Ayala and is involved in Future Business 
Leaders of America. She organizes campus events, including lunchtime activities, rallies and dances. Her 
role as USB president requires countless hours spent outside of the school day to ensure that Ayala is an 
excellent and spirited high school.   
Shweta is “positive, tenacious, and dedicated, and demonstrates an incredible desire to be successful in 
all that she does,” according to her English Language and Composition teacher.  
The senior has a grade point average of 4.1 (A+). 


